
August 2023 

Greetings for August 

 

Hello fellow members: 
 
Attendance at the NICC August club membership meeting was up again over July. The 
attendance at the August meeting was 35 people, including Zoom members. Plan to 
attend the membership meetings as a way to voice your ideas for the club. 
 

July was a very busy month with several activities, but August is well on its way to surpass the activities 
of July. I will list some of the activities that are available for NICC members to enjoy: 

 NICC low speed event at Crystal Lake, IL. 

 NICC club picnic 

 Golf outing 

 SM&SF car show 

 Vettes on the River, in LeClaire, IA. 

 Mad City Vettes Car Show, Madison, WI. 

 Church Car Show, Roscoe, IL. 

 Poplar Grove Airport Fly In, Poplar Grove, IL. 
 
But remember all the activity that we enjoy would not be available without the members who work so 
hard to plan, set up and execute these activities. We are always in need of a helping hand to achieve 
the GREAT times that we have.  There are plenty of veteran members that can assist newer members 
with planning activities. The club is always open for new ideas for our activity list of things to do, so 
speak up. 
 
Don’t forget the photo contest so take pictures on your trips or any special events and send them to 
Preston Morgan at editor@nicccorvette.com. If you need help emailing your photos, contact Preston at 
941.875.4576. 
 
Remember this is your club, get involved and enjoy the time that we have together. 
 
Our club meetings are held at Sam’s Ristorante, 6075 E. Riverside Blvd., Rockford on the first 
Wednesday of the month. The newsletter and website publish the schedule for meetings. I would 
love to see more members attend the membership meetings to add your voice to our decision 
making and to bring forth new ideas. Members are also welcomed to attend the Board meeting. 
Guests are welcome to attend the social hour and membership meetings. Bring a Corvette enthusiast 
friend and have a good time. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns for the club. 

 

John M. Stupec        
   NICC President 
   Cell 815-997-3906 
   Email: jmstupec@aol.com 


